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committee if there was an interest in bringing Professor Schofield back for another session mid-

year and it was determined that this would be re-visited. 

 

President Conner next addressed the role of committee members and how we each bring our 

roles and our constituencies with us to the IPPC, whether that be a faculty, staff, or student role, 

but that we also need to bring a perspective that is institutional as we think about our colleagues 

and fellow members of this community. VP Woodfork added that we value membersô 

perspectives, viewing ourselves as members rather than representatives. 

 

President Conner also expressed the importance of confidentiality and transparency and while it 

is sometimes necessary to maintain confidentiality as we work through an agenda item, we also 

need to maintain transparency
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VP Woodfork next asked each of the Subcommittee representatives to weigh in on the following: 

a) if all members are in place  

  b) if you have a meeting schedule, noting frequency of meetings  

c) do you have any agenda items forthcoming to IPPC? 

 

IPPC Subcommittee on Budget & Finance (B&F):  In VP Donna Ngôs absence, VP Woodfork 

indicated that this committee has not met yet, the faculty member who will sit on the committee 

has been finalized




